
  

 
Roadworks are starting  
in your area soon. 
What’s happening, where and when? 
 
What: We will be undertaking carriageway improvements including, installing a traffic calming priority system, additional street lighting and 
resurfacing of the carriageway. 
 
Where: Sywell Road, Holcot 
 
When: Monday 20th May- Friday 31st May 
             
Traffic Management: Sywell Road will be closed to through traffic and a diversion route will be in place as shown over leaf. The RED shows the 
extent of the closure, and the BLUE line shows the diversion routes. The closure times will be 24hours a day for the 2 week works duration. 
 
Working Hours: 08:00 – 16:30. Monday to Friday 
 
Emergency Vehicles: Will need to follow the signed diversion route while the closure is in place.  
 
Pedestrians and Cyclists: There will be no through route during the works. 
 
Public Transport: There will be no bus service through the closure 
 
Residents/Bussinesses: Residents of Sywell Lane will have access throughout the works. However, the diversion will need to be followed to 
access the required point. Site staff will be happy to assist with any queries. Please allow extra time for your journey during the above dates and 
times. 
We endevour to deliver the works with minimal disruption.  
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We must ask that vehicles are not parked on the road within 
the works area during the road closure periods. We also 
recommend you plan extra time for your journeys.  
 
We hope this information is helpful and we apologise for any 
inconvenience these essential works may cause. We will 
make every effort to minimise any unnecessary disruption. 
Our team on site will be ready to assist you with any issues 
you may have during the work and we hope you will find our 
employees courteous and helpful.   
 

 

  

Parking and Property/Business Access 

 
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please visit: 
www.westnorthants.gov.uk/highways or call our Customer Service 
team on 0300 126 7000 
Site Specific contact:– Darek Gutkowski 01604 529700 (8.00 to 
16:00) 
In writing: wnccommunications@kier.co.uk     
Details of roadworks in your area can be found on one.network 
 
Follow us: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/WNhighways/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/WNHighways 

Customer Service 

Nothing is so urgent or important that we 
cannot take the time to do it safely. 
Please respect our workforce whilst we 
improve your network. 
 

 Please scan the QR code should you wish to 
give feedback after the work finishes, some 
devices may require a free app. 
If you do not have access to a QR scanner 
please use; 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FFTNWB
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